
From: Andrea Thomas <andrea61thomas@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, March 18, 2021 7:57 AM 
To: Sen. Mia Costello <Sen.Mia.Costello@akleg.gov> 
Subject: SB 45 
  
I live in Sitka, Ak and I’m writing to you about SB45 taxing e-cigarettes. As a recent retiree I have 
witnessed the decline in youth use of tobacco only to see a new rise in e-cigarettes. Tobacco  companies 
work hard to keep a new supply of users. It is our responsibility to protect our youth.  
  
E-cigarettes should be taxed at the same rate as other tobacco products. Also, the entire product should 
be taxed, not just a small piece of it. Taxes are our best policy approach to protect youth from tobacco 
addiction.  
  
Please support a strong e-cigarette tax to keep our young people safe and healthy. 
  
Best, 
Andrea Thomas 
  
Sent from my iPhone Sent from my iPhone 
 


